Wednesday, June 5, 2024

Council of the City of London 300 Dufferin Avenue London, ON N6A 4L9

Dear Council:

I am a resident at Cherryhill Village and I do not agree with more and more traffic entering Cherryhill Village in the future when Westfield Drive is being extended into a new subdivision. Our peaceful and safe existence will be changed forever.

I understand that thousands of apartment units are planned to be built in Beaverbrook Village; residents of these new units will likely have a car, increasing traffic entering our Village.

We have a lot of small children in our Village, as well as a lot of seniors who like walking their little dogs. How difficult will it be to cross the street with all these future cars? How much noise will they create? How safe will it be for our children?

I enjoy living here very much, but I worry about the future of this quiet village; hence, I am against extending our street into Beaverbook Village.

drudy de Aries

Thank you,

. Trudy de Vries

London, On, N6H 2L9